

Lane End, Bacup OL13 9RR Telephone: 01706 877900 Email: head@bacup-st-saviours.lancs.sch.uk

Believe * Achieve * Succeed

September 2025

Dear Candidate,

Thank you for your interest in joining our staff team as a teaching assistant.

Our school is a vibrant, welcoming community, dedicated to providing the very best for our fantastic children. Supported by a committed staff team and a proactive Governing Board, we strive to ensure every child has the opportunities, support, and encouragement needed to reach their full potential—because nothing but the best will do.

We are fortunate to be set within beautiful, extensive grounds that enrich our outdoor learning and play. Inside, our recently modernised learning spaces provide a bright, inspiring environment for our four classes: EYFS, KS1, Years 3/4, and Years 5/6. With an annual intake of just 15 children, we are able to truly know and support every pupil as an individual.

This permanent role is a fantastic opportunity for a creative, enthusiastic, and caring individual who is passionate about making a difference. If you are motivated to inspire, support, and nurture children's learning, we would love to hear from you.

We warmly invite you to contact us to arrange a visit—come and see for yourself what makes our school such a special place to work and learn.

Yours sincerely,

Deanne Marsh (Headteacher)

Rachel Little (Chair of Governors)











